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Dear parents and carers, 
 
We enjoyed a positive start to our after school clubs this week. On offer this term we have homework 
club,  football, tennis, cooking, Curiosity Club, lunchtime choir club and World Heart Beat studios are 
offering a music club, which we take pupils to in Nine Elms. 
 
The teachers are all also busy planning further enrichment opportunities to come including visits to mu-
seums, performances  in music concerts,  residential trips, theatre trips...and so much more! Details will 
follow. We always make the most of what London has to offer us 
in terms of enriching our pupils’ learning. 
 
Thank you to all the parents who have attended the open class-
rooms the last two weeks-it has been a pleasure to invite you in 
to school. 
 
Lastly, the pupil in years 4/5/6 are bust preparing for their park 
run debut (some have of course already started!) which we hope 
will take place on Sunday 10th November in Battersea Park at 
10am-confirmation and more details will follow. In the mean-
time we encourage our pupils to stay active and get out there 
and start running, or any other forms of exercise that interest 
you! 
 
 
 
 

Our Mission Statement 

 

‘A man took a grain of mustard seed and 

sowed it in his field. Indeed the seed is 

smaller than all other seeds but when it is 

grown, it is greater than the herbs, and be-

comes a tree, so that the birds of the air 

come and lodge in its branches’ 

Matthew 13.31 

INSET DAY! 

 

School will be closed on Monday 7th         

October for an INSET day.  

 

School will be closed to all children. 

Year 4 are already training for their 

Park Run debut! 



Wednesday Word 

 

The Wednesday word this week is SERVING 

 

“Jesus leads us to go out from ourselves more and more, to give ourselves and to 

serve others” 

Pope Francis 

Date Class 

27 Sept 6 

2 Oct 5 

9 Oct 4 

16 Oct 3 

23 Oct 2 

13 Nov 1 

Class assemblies will start at 9am in the school hall. Please come to the office for a 

sharp 9am start! 

Please take a look at this important link for more information regarding  

attendance.  

 

https://www.wandsworth.gov.uk/schools-and-admissions/schools/school-

absence-and-attendance/  

https://www.wandsworth.gov.uk/schools-and-admissions/schools/school-absence-and-attendance/
https://www.wandsworth.gov.uk/schools-and-admissions/schools/school-absence-and-attendance/


Maths Challenge! 

KS1 Challenge: 

KS2 Challenge: 





 





 





 

September 2024 

 

 

 

September marks the return to term-time and as your children get 
used to routines, a new class or maybe even school, the new term 
promises to bring lots of change. 
 
Our September resources have a new look and introduce new ways of 
praying but in amongst all the change and newness, this month we re-
member God’s unchanging nature and how extraordinary change can 
come when we allow God’s love to work in and through us. 
 

This newsletter shares some of the content children will experience in 

school throughout September and suggests ways for you to engage 

with them about it. We hope it is a useful resource for your family  

prayer time. 

 

 

To read the September 2024 newsletter please click this link here-  

 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-

newsletter/ 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/
http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/

